
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 7/21/2025 9:30:55 PM

First name: Liza

Last name: Eng

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am against the Ponderosa project. For one, this project has been fast tracked with a minimal

comment period. Second, and most importantly, this project lies within the sacred Black Hills. The Black Hills

belong to the Nakota, Lakota, and  Dakota Tribes. These tribes never sold this land to the federal government. In

fact, they still have not sold it to this day. There was absolutely no consultation with these tribes concerning this

project. Also, the project will be in close proximity to lands Tribes use for ceremonies. Why hasn't any type of

environmental review been performed on this project? There are guidelines that have to be followed when any

proposed project comes up for review. None of these guidelines have been followed pertaining to the Ponderosa

Project. It should not be approved. Thank you.


